From: Dietz, Renee (NPC) [renee.dietz@natplan.com]

Sent: Monday, June 29, 2009 10:11 AM
To: Comments, Public

Subject: Oppose Expansion of Rule 2111
Helio,

| strongly oppose any expansion of Rule 2111 to include "non-securities, services and strategies”. | already firmly support
all suitability requirements for the products | offer and then some. Creating overlaps in jurisdiction and added burdens on
the brokerage industry could be extremely harmful to my business and to consumers,

Thank you for your time and consideration.
Respectfully,

Renee Dietz

Financial Adviser
National Planning Corp.
440.323.6789
800.373.1149

Fax 440.323.1959
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